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Wendy Farley-Campbell

From: kagy61 <kagy61@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 24, 2017 3:19 PM
To: Wendy Farley-Campbell
Subject: Comment on Helping Hands Move

Hello: 

I am a local resident and firmly believe that Helping Hands should be 
allowed to move to the new location at 18th and Hwy 101. I have seen the 
need we have here in Florence for this service; I volunteer at Food Share 
and also cook free lunch at the Florence United Methodist Church. I 
realize that Helping Hands is not a commercial operation but feel an 
exception should be made. 

I do realize that access and traffic patterns must be addressed so as not 
to adversely affect local businesses and also for safety. According to the 
statement made by Rick Hamilton in the 6/17/17 Siuslaw News, loitering 
issues have been addressed. 

Issues come up in all communities and I believe that they can resolved in 
this case. There is no reason to expect that this move would cause any 
problems that could not be resolved. Helping Hands has been a good 
neighbor and we should support them. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Baylis 

1780 Willow Loop, Florence 
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